
From: Brian Busler [mailto:bsb@oregonsd.net]  

Sent: Friday, October 10, 2014 12:35 PM 
To: Tony Roach 

Subject: Fitchburg Northeast Neighborhood Plan 

 

Tony, 

 

I just realized this email is sitting in my draft email box.  I thought I sent it to you 

yesterday.  Operator error on my part. 

 

Brian 

 

Dear Mr. Roach, 

 

This email is an expression of my support for the City of Fitchburg's Northeast Neighborhood 

Plan.  

 

As I mentioned in a meeting with City of Fitchburg Officials, the Oregon School District has 

experienced student growth over the past two decades as a result of residential housing 

growth.  In today's public school funding system, student enrollment serves as a key support to 

our annual school budget. 

 

We need planned student growth to survive and thrive as a school district.  Additional 

student growth provides stability and growth to our annual budget that is utilized to fund 

our day-to-day budget expenses to support our core mission of student learning. 
 

Unfortunately, I am not available to attend Thursday's meeting to share my support for the 

Fitchburg Northeast Neighborhood Plan.  

 

Best wishes with your decision on the Northeast Neighborhood Plan. 

 

Brian 

 

Brian S. Busler Ph.D. 

Superintendent 

Oregon School District 

123 E. Grove Street 

Oregon, Wisconsin 53575 

608-333-6169 (Cell) 

608-835-4003 (Office) 

bsb@oregonsd.net 
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